
POL-SKONE SP. Z O.O.

POL-SKONE has got three modern and fully
computerized production plants in Lublin,
Biłgoraj and Niemce and employs over 900
highly qualified workers. The company’s
products are made entirely on site from the
best-quality wood originating only from the
Polish forests. It is the major objective of POL-
SKONE to manufacture the highest quality
products meeting the expectations of its
customers and maintaining the opinion of a
reliable partner.
In the year 2000, the company was awarded
the Quality Assurance System Certifi cate
compliant with the ISO 9001 standards from
the Rheinisch-Westfälischer TÜV e.V. and in
the year 2010 the company was awarded a
positive opinion after the audit testing its
compliance with PN EN ISO 9001:2009
standard.

Products & Services: Interior doors and
door leaves (painted, coated, veneered and
laminated); technical doors (noise reduction
and fire resistant ), exterior doors, wooden
windows, frames, door and floor architraves
and shutters.
Website: http://www.pol-skone.eu [1]

Country: Poland
Place: 20-001 Lublin,
ul. Lucyny Herc 8
+48 81 744 30 12,
+48 81 744 24 89,
poczta@pol-skone.eu.

Sector: Przemysł drzewny, papierniczy i meblarski
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